
Good morning! I just wanted to share the schedule for the school tours next week with you again. 

 Tuesday, August 29, 2023 
o Tour of HGS and PCHS with Commissioners 6:30 p.m. at HGS 
o We will begin at HGS at 6:30 and then move to the high school. If any 

commissioners want to drop in to the volleyball game following the tour at the 
high school, they are welcome to do so.  

 Wednesday, August 30, 2023 
o Tour of PCS and PCMS with Commissioners 6:30 p.m. at PCS 
o We will begin at PCS at 6:30 and then move to PCMS.  

We are looking forward to showing you all the great things that have happened as a result of 
your generous support! 
 
-- 
Tanya Turner, Ed. D. 
Superintendent 
Perquimans County Schools 
 


